D Hart

From: Erica Snyder <ericasnyder0319@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 4:42 PM

To: D Hart

Subject: Re: Zoning 2nd and Boykin

To whom it may concern:

| emailed earlier regarding the zoning on Boykin in Lillian. | was initially told that it will be commercial property and was concerned. However, after further
information provided | am now aware that it is just rural agriculture. The property behind it already is. | don't think that this would affect negatively on our
property value any further. Also, further information from property owner has been provided that it is not in fact a deer processing plant. They are wonderful
people and this would not bring loads of additional traffic or would not bring lots of commercial type customers in the neighborhood. [am in support of them
pursuing this zoning change now that further information has been provided. | have requested information from the revenue appraisal department for future

though. That has not been provided yet.
Thank you,
Erica Ross-Snyder

On Tue, Jan 5, 2021, 2:13 PM Erica Snyder <ericasnyder0319@gmail.com> wrote:
To whom it may concern:

| emailed earlier regarding the zoning for 2nd St. And Boykin in Lillian to commercial for a deer processing plant. | failed to mention that my children and other
children in the neighborhood play here every single day. This would bring in commercial traffic into a residential neighborhood. We pay a lot of money to live
by the bay and it would be awful to have that wasted by a deer processing plant. | have already attended meetings for the County about things of this

nature. Please don't allow this to happen. There are prime commercial locations not within a neighborhood that they can have a business.

Thank you again,

Erica Ross- Snyder
256-453-7300

On Tue, Jan 5, 2021, 1:41 PM Erica Snyder <ericasnyder0319@gmail.com> wrote:
To whom it may concern:




It has just been brought to our area's attention that they're trying to rezone the brick house with the blue door, corner of 2nd at Boykin. They want to make it
commercial so they can start a deer processing plant. | live on 2nd Street and am not happy about this. | would recommend denying rezoning this to
commercial as this is a residential neighborhood and would lower our property value. We are already fighting too much criminal activities and this would

bring in more riffraff.
Pamphlets were sent with the wrong date apparently.
Our neighborhood crime group would be happy to attend the zoning meeting. Please provide details

Please feel free to reach out to me at 256-453-7300.

Thank you,

Erica Snyder



